
 

Email:scbccollege@gmail.com,  
Ph. 03482-454517,  

website:www.scbcc.ac.in 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                        Date   02 .09.2025 
02.06.2025.05.2025 

 
 
 NOTICE 
 

This is to inform all students and staff that the college will remain closed on 3rd  

& 5th September, 2025 on account of Karma Puja & “Fateha- Dowaz-  

Doham” respectively.  

Further,  all are hereby notified that Teachers’ Day will be celebrated in our  

college on 05th September, 2025. Students and staff members are requested to  

attend the programme and make it a grand success. 

 

 

By Order 
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


